
HISTORICAL REVIEW REPORT

Property Address: 8430 Byron Ave, Miami Beach, FL
Folio Number: 02-3202-005-0080
Historic Designation: North Shore Historic District. Contributing Building

Current Owner: MSB 8430 LLC

Year Built 1951
Primary Style Post War Modern
Architect Nathan A. Seiderman (1908–2002) had an office on Normandy

Isle and worked mostly in North Beach, designing at least 32
apartment buildings there from 1951 to 1959. He also designed
the Fairfax Apartments at 1776 Collins Avenue in 1951. He later
moved to Los Angeles, California, and died in 2002.

Architectural Elements Corner windows
Jalousie Style windows
Concrete, flat Overhangs over openings
Low-slope roofs with deep overhangs
White Stucco façades
Sliding/Horizonral Rolling Windows mainly
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Permit History
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Exiting Photo Archive
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Existing Structure Today

A- Corner windows

B- Jalousie Style windows
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C- Concrete, flat Overhangs over openings

D- Low-slope roofs with deep overhangs
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E- White Stucco façades
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Changes Proposed
On the proposed project, the facade facing the street and its immediate sides shall be
restored based on the historic pictures specifically (see Existing Photo Archive), repainting
and restoring the stucco wall, replacing the existing windows with hurricane-proof impact
windows of the style the original building had, with the exception of the Jalousie Style
windows, which would be replaced with a similar style mullion fixed window.

The existing 2-story front structure and the rear rooftop deck shall remain. And be restored.

On the back yard or canal front, we propose demolishing 2 of the five existing units to build
a new 3-story single unit over the base flood elevation plus freeboard.

On the back of the street fronting structure, we are proposing to relocate the existing
entrances (see "C" photo) on the south side of the structure to the north side, keeping the
concrete overhang canopy and transforming the door opening into a window opening.

One corner Jalousie window of the third unit will be required to be replaced for a garage
door. This unit would be converted into a garage.
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